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19th May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Re:  Permissions (children moving into Year 4 in September 2025) 
 
We are writing now to ensure enough notice has been given to you. 
 
As many of you are aware, the Governors of Peartree Spring Primary School have a duty to 
provide a safe and healthy environment for both its pupils and members of staff in school.    
 
For safeguarding purposes, we have reviewed our procedures 
regarding Year 4 children bringing in mobile phones and being 
allowed to walk home alone.   
 
Therefore, from Thursday 4th September 2025, children in Year 4 
will not be able to bring mobile phones into school or be able to 
walk home alone – they will need to be collected by an adult (over 16 years) from their 
classroom. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

T Skeggs 

 
Mrs T Skeggs 
Executive Headteacher. 
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